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To, 

The Secretary/Commissioner/Director/Member Secretary & Nodal Officer 
All EMRS Societies 
 

Subject: Guidelines Regarding Expenditure on VIP Visits/programme in EMRS 
Campuses 

Sir/Madam, 

 It has come to notice that the State Government/State EMRS societies is 
organizing VIP programmes in EMRS campuses and EMRSs are being directed to meet 
the expenditure on arrangements from the recurring grant allocated for EMRSs by 
NESTS. It is important to reiterate that the recurring grant is strictly earmarked for 
student-related expenses, including food, and the operation and maintenance of EMRSs 
for which funds are already limited. 

2.         In this regard, it is hereby advised that any expenditure related to VIP 
visits/programme, including welcome arrangements, hospitality, or related protocol 
activities, must not be charged to the recurring grant of EMRSs. Instead, such expenses, 
if deemed necessary, shall be met from the “Administrative Expenses of State Society 
component” of the recurring cost. 

            This issues with the approval of the competent authority. 

  

Yours faithfully, 
 

                 --sd--         

                                                                                                                  (Gaurav Pawar) 
Deputy Commissioner (Finance) 

 

Copy to: 

1. PS to Commissioner, NESTS 


